

Paycheck Protection Flexibility Act

Earlier today, President Trump signed the Paycheck Protection Flexibility Act into law.

Thank you again for all of your efforts over the past several weeks to advocate for these important changes.

While the legislation extends aspects like the 24 week period, June 30th is the final day for those who have not previously (you cannot get two) received a PPP loan to be issued one.

You may want to speak with your lender right away if they are interested in applying, given the June 30th deadline.

Please let us know if you have any questions or would like more details about how the Act will impact you.

ABC Board Meeting

The next regular ABC Board meeting will take place next week, where the board will be reviewing applications and discussing whether some of the emergency actions are still necessary. Our team has been emphasizing to the AMCO staff the necessity for expeditious approvals to temporary licensed premises changes, particularly those that would expand into outdoor areas. If you have hoped to apply for such changes, you should consider calling into the meeting. Meeting

and call-in information is provided below, and the agenda and meeting documents can be found here.

Date: June 9, 2020 **Time:** 9:00am

Telephonic: 1-800-315-6338 Access Code 69173

Industry Call Recording

If you were not able to tune in to our industry call with Deputy Commissioner John Springsteen of the Department of Commerce, Community, and Economic Development, a recording is available online at the link below. We discussed the AK CARES grants that are now available to eligible businesses.

June 4 Call Recording

We're Gonna Party Like We're Over COVID-19!

Now that we are in Phases 3 + 4 of Reopening Alaska Responsibly, we feel it is time to plan for a statewide celebration of moving past COVID-19 and the corresponding industry shutdowns. Over the next two months, we will be encouraging the public to get out and celebrate by eating and drinking at their favorite establishments (or to find new favorites) during the week of August 19th (August 16-22). Spread the word to your patrons and friends!

Contact the Alaska CHARR team if your business plans to host any special events or run any food/drink specials during that week, and we'll include the information in our publications and/or social media posts! Email info@alaskacharr.com or call the office at 907-274-8133.



Alaska CHARR Membership

Have you appreciated all the resources CHARR has provided during this crisis? Consider becoming a member so that we can continue to provide you the most up-to-date information and resources in addition to our regular fantastic benefits. Contact Rory McAllister, our Membership & Gaming Manager, for more information at 907-274-8133 or rmcallister@alaskacharr.com.

Help us in the fight to #saveAKhospitality! Together, we are #alaskastrong.

Join Today!